
Victory House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 22nd May 2020 

Hello Victory House! 
 
Thank you to those of you who have already sent in videos and photos for 
the Victory House Video. It is not too late! The deadline is today, but I will 
try my best to use as many of the clips that we receive as possible, so do 
send something at your earliest convenience to: 
 
victoryphotos@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 
 
Remember, by sending in your clip, you are agreeing to it being used as part of our video 
which will be shared on social media. Every person in the clip must be aware of this. Please 
see a reminder of the rules below: 
 
· Clips must never be filmed in bedrooms, bathrooms or covertly; 
· Pupils in the clip should be aware that they are being filmed to take part in this event; 
· Pupils in the clip must be appropriately clothed and speak appropriately. 
 
I wanted to thank all of you who have kept in touch with the house team, be that by sending 
in photos of what you’ve been up to, or emailing in to let us know that you’re well or that you 
need help. It really is important that we all keep that up, so do check your emails regularly 
and reach out if you need/want to.  
 
Next week is half term, so please do make sure that you have a break, and try to get outside 
and enjoy the (forecasted) nice weather. The house team will still be here for you if you need 
us, so please do keep in contact!  
 
Stay safe Victory House!  
Mr Denford (denfordp@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk)  


